
TechnipFMC Awarded Contract Offshore Malaysia by Sabah Shell Petroleum

March 26, 2018

LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Mar. 26, 2018-- TechnipFMC (NYSE:FTI) (PARIS:FTI) has been awarded an Engineering,
Procurement, Construction and Installation contract by Sabah Shell Petroleum Company Ltd.

This award covers the delivery and installation of subsea equipment including umbilicals, flowlines and the subsea production system for the
Gumusut-Kakap Phase 2 Project.

Hallvard Hasselknippe, President of TechnipFMC’s Subsea business, commented: “We are extremely honored to have been awarded this project by
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